
Calendar Term 4 

Wednesday 20  

November—School 

Board Meeting 7.00pm 

 

Thursday 21 November 

— P&F Meeting 

2.15pm in the Board 

Room 

 

Wednesday 27  

November — Kindy 

Orientation 

 

26 Nov—28 Nov — 

Scholastic Book Fair in 

the Library 

 

Liturgical Calendar 

Saturday 23  

November— Year 

Three First  

 Reconciliation, 

11:00am  

St Mary’s Church 
 

 

The Link 
St Mary’s Primary School 

Term 4 

20 November 2019 

Ph 90920900    email: admin@stmkalg.wa.edu.au 

School Vision Statement 
   

St Mary's Primary School, as part of the Goldfields community, draws on the Spirit of 
the past and the gifts of the present as we share our Catholic Faith. 

The Christian values of trust, respect and love for God and one another are 
nurtured within the whole person as they grow to their fullest potential. 
Our school endeavours to create a learning environment that will enable  

students to meet the  challenges of the future. 

From the Principal’s desk 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

On Saturday we had our first group of Year 3 students receive the  

Sacrament of Reconciliation at St Mary’s Church. The children have 

worked hard in class over the last 5 weeks preparing for this. Thank 

you to Fr Jeffey and Fr Brennan who made the day go so well. Special 

thanks to Mrs Coyle, Miss Chisholm and Miss Marsic for all of their 

hard work     preparing workshop evenings, lessons and on the day. 

 

A reminder we have our ‘Sunset at St Mary’s’ evening on the oval 

next Friday night. It is a great opportunity to come down, enjoy a 

meal and let the children have some fun together. More information 

will be out on the Facebook page next week about how to pre-order 

for the children. 

 

Next Wednesday evening is our School Board and P&F AGM. It is the 

shortest meeting of the year where you can hear from our members 

about what has been achieved this year. If you are interested in        

becoming a member of either group, please fill out the attached forms 

and get them in to the office by Wednesday next week.  

 

Over the last few days, we have been implementing our ‘Hot Weather 

Policy’ and have limited the children’s outside exposure to the         

extreme conditions we have experienced. The children have been 

very good at staying hydrated and out of the heat and we now   

thankfully have a cooler change for the rest of the week.  
 

Regards 

Chris Dunning  

Principal 



RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

GOSPEL 

Listen to the words of the Holy Gospel           

according to Luke: 23:36-43 

 

When Jesus had been crucified the soldiers 

made fun of him. They said, “If you are the 

king of Jews, save yourself!” Above him was a 

sign that said, “This is the King of the Jews.” 

One of the criminals hanging on the cross       

insulted Jesus by saying, “Aren’t you the     

Messiah? Save yourself and save us.” 

But the other criminal told the first one off, 

“Don’t you fear God? Aren’t you getting the 

same punishment as this man? We got what 

was coming to us, but he didn’t do anything 

wrong.” Then he said to Jesus, “Remember me 

when you come into power!” 

Jesus replied, “I promise that today you will be 

with me in paradise.” 

 

The Gospel of the Lord. 

MANDATE LETTER–  PROFFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

Ascertain, by rigorous research, the professional needs of principals, teachers and other school     

personnel, and provide: 

 Professional development services and opportunities 

 Ongoing faith formation activities 

 Opportunities for Catholic school personnel to deepen their understanding of the principles 

and practices of Catholic education 

 Advice of suitable programs for school-based professional and faith development 
 

Ensure all Catholic staff have appropriate qualification.  

 

 

Ensure all Catholic school staff have appropriate and approved accreditation by providing or       

approving suitable accreditation programs 

Sunday is the feast of Christ the King. It is the last Sunday of the church’s year. Our reading on this 

day is about the crucifixion of Jesus, because the cross is the only throne that Jesus had on this earth. 

Jesus did not rule with armies but with truth and love. He was a different kind of king. He did not 

have a great palace, but a great heart filled with love.  

PRAYER 

 

Please keep the nine Catholic Year Three in 

your prayers as they make their First  

Reconciliation on  

Saturday 23 November. 
 

 

King of justice and compassion, 

Show us your face when we look at 

the people around us. 

Open our eyes to the needs of others. 

Fill us with your grace, 

So that our works and our words  

May be signs of your coming. 

We ask this through Christ our Lord. 

 

 

Amen 



 
                          

           MONDAY -  8.30am to 9.00am   

WEDNESDAY  - 8.30am to 9.00am 

FRIDAY  - 8.30am to 9.00am 

 

UNIFORMS CAN BE RETURNED WITHIN 7 DAYS OF PURCHASE FOR EXCHANGE OR  

CREDIT, PROVIDING A RECEIPT IS SHOWN AND TAGS  ARE INTACT.   

PLEASE SEE THE LADIES IN THE UNIFORM SHOP IF YOU HAVE ANY QUERIES.       

CONTACT MARCELLE:  0438941439  

NEXT P&F MEETING  

   Thursday 21st November 2.15pm  

        In the Board Room 

SUPPORT 

 

 

 

For second hand uniforms please contact 

Ingrid Fitzgibbins 0412327113  

Open Thursdays 8.30am to 9.00am All donations welcome 

 

 
 

 PLEASE ENSURE YOUR SCHOOL FEES 

ARE FINALISED BEFORE THE END OF TERM  

PLEASE CONTACT KAREN IN THE SCHOOL OFFICE  

    IF YOU HAVE ANY QUERIES 

tel:0438941439
tel:0412327113


TRUST 

During Term 3, 5L learnt about Flash Mobs as a part of their Performing Arts unit. As 

the students choreographed their own routines, they learnt the importance of team 

work, kindness and respect. On Friday, they performed their final piece marvellously 

in front of the school community. Congratulations 5L! 

Miss Lucy Lynch (Year 5L Teacher) 



TRUST 

MC SISTERS’  

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

MC Sisters’ Christmas Party is being held 

next Saturday 30th November,   starting 

with a Mass in St Mary’s Church, followed 

by a Nativity Play, fun and games for the 

children in the St Mary’s Parish Hall.   

Everyone is welcome to attend.  A plate of either savoury or sweet food to 

share would be appreciated.  Please RSVP your attendance to the Parish 

office  for catering  purposes. 

MASS OFFERINGS 
If you wish to have Mass offered for your deceased  

relatives and friends in November, there are envelopes 

available in the Churches. You can hand them to one of 

the priests or place them in the Offertory Collection 

and the priests will be offering Masses in November 

for your loved ones. 

 

If you wish to have Mass offered for your deceased relatives and friends in 

November, there are envelopes available in the Churches. You can hand 

them to one of the priests or place them in the Offertory Collection and the 

priests will be offering Masses in November for your deceased relatives and 

friends. 



TRUST 



ACCEPTANCE 

 

 

 

 

LOOKING FOR THAT SPECIAL  

CHRISTMAS PRESENT 
 

Book Fair commences next week, Week 7, 

Tuesday 26thNov – Thursday 28th Nov in the 

School Library. 
 

The opening times: 8.20am – 8.40am 

                                    1.10pm – 1.25pm 

                                           3.15 pm – 3.45pm 

Please come and support our school by purchasing a book from the Book 

Fair.  It would be great to see you. 

Mums, Dads, Grandparents, Aunts, 

Uncles and friends are all very          

welcome. 

 

Thank you to all the children who have 

been remembering their library bags 

each week. 

Next week, WEEK 7 will be the last 

borrowing week for this year. 

Mrs McFall & Mrs Crowley 

3 



RESPECT 

TERM 4 DATES 

 

Monday 12.30pm to 2.30pm    

    

21st October, 4th November   

18th November, 2nd December    

11th December 

 

Wednesday 3.30pm to 5.00pm 

30th October, 13th November 

27th November 



RESPONSIBLE 



COMMUNITY 



COMMUNITY 


